LOPY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th January, 1939.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 29th
ultimo respecting the steamer "DIANA", I shall be
obliged if you will ¥indly let me know, for the
informetion of the Committee, whether you are yet
in a position to state what definite arrangements
are proposed to be made for the completion of the
Soiler Survey of thils vessel to receive attentlon.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

F. Leon Esq.,
Scotia Corporation,
61 Avenue Victor-Emmenuel,
PARIS, Be.
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